

Adaptive Baseball Avon Little League Challenger Division Baseball

Avon Little League Challenger Division is an adaptive baseball program for individuals with physical or intellectual challenges. The program was designed to provide our young athletes, regardless of ability or experience, with the opportunity to play and experience the joy of Little League baseball.

Registration: Registration is now open and will close March 2, 2025. Please visit

avonlittleleague.com and click on the "Registration" tab to register your

athlete.

Cost: The registration fee is \$85.00 which covers hat, uniform and equipment

for the athlete. Financial assistance may be available.

Season: The season runs from mid-May through the end of July. Games will be

played on Sunday afternoons at Veterans Memorial Park (3701 Veterans

Memorial Parkway) in Avon.

Game Play: Typical games last two innings with each team batting through their entire

lineup each inning. All kids will play defense in the field. All players will be assisted by a volunteer or a family member during the game. Athletes using wheelchairs, gait trainers and standers are welcome and encouraged

to participate.

Equipment: Athletes will be required to bring their own baseball glove. Athletes may

bring any other equipment they wish or need to use. Helmets, bats, tees

and balls will be provided for the athletes.

Questions: If you are interested in participating and have questions about the

program, please contact Tony Hoehler, Avon Little League Challenger

GM, for more information.



